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Thursday 9th  September 2021 
To parents of all Year 6 pupils 

Dear Parent/carer, 
 
Your child will be transferring to Secondary School at the end of this school year.  This can be an 
exciting but anxious time for both you and your child, and the decisions that have to be made are 
crucial and can be difficult. The completion of the secondary school application form and how you 
list your choices is very important. 
 
I have attached the Secondary School Information Booklet from the Local Authority.  All necessary 
information can be found in the booklet,  it explains the process and gives you a date at the end of 
October when you will need to complete your application online.  
 
Here are 2 important links to the Local Authority online portal  

 
www.eadmissions.org.uk 

 
 https://new.enfield.gov.uk/services/children-and-education/school-admissions-and-

information/admissions-applications/#8  
 
It is really important that you attend the open evenings / days for any of the schools you are 
interested in so that you can look around and ask questions. All the dates for these sessions are in 
the attached booklets, some of these start next week. There is also a lot of information for you to 
access on each schools website and I have added all of this information to our school website. 
 
If you live in a different local authority, outside of Enfield, you need to contact your Local Authority 
and apply there. 
 
Applications for all schools must be made to the Local Authority but please be aware that  faith 
schools require you to complete additional supplementary forms.  
 
The closing date for Secondary Transfer Applications that must be submitted via the online portal 
is the 31 October 2021.  
 
Good luck to you all as you move through this process. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
J. Johnstone 
 
Mrs. Jackie Johnstone  
Headteacher 
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